
 
 

PLANNING COMMITTEE LIST 
DATE OF COMMITTEE 12th April 2017 

 
COUNCILLOR REPRESENTATION 

 

 

 
 

Dear Ms Hobden, 
 
Thank you for your letter of the 16th March regarding the above planning 
application at 30 Windmill Drive, Westdene in Withdean ward. 
I have consulted with residents who have invited me to represent their concerns 
for your consideration during the application process. 
Firstly, whilst I welcome the amended plans which reduce the ridge height and 
the reduced extension to the western elevation, residents have still expressed 
concerns this application. Chief amongst these concerns that the building 
materials are out of keeping with the predominately the style of the 
neighbourhood. As I have mentioned in my previous objection the road is 
predominately comprised of low density bungalows. 
I would be very grateful if these further comments can be taken into account 
during your deliberations. 
I have also copied in my fellow ward Councillors for their information.  
 
Kind regards, 
 
Nick  

Cllr. Nick Taylor 
Conservative Councillor for Withdean 
 
 

 

5



6


	138 To consider and determine planning applications
	BH2016-05379 30 Windmill Drive, Brighton Nick Taylor letter of obj v2


